
Gentleman, welcome to the 2025 season of golf at Sheridan 
-------------------------------------------2025 EVENT SCHEDULE--------------------------------------- 
Friday, May 9th   
Saturday, May 10th  
Sunday, May 18th  
Sunday, June 1st  
Sunday, June 8th  
Saturday, June 21st  
Sunday, June 22nd  
Saturday, July 19th  
Sunday, July 20th  
Sunday, August 3rd  
Saturday, August 9th   
Sunday, August 10th   
Saturday, August 16th   
Sunday, August 17th   
Saturday, September 20th 
Saturday, September 27th 
Friday, October 24th   

Spring Party ‐ 6:00PM ‐ DFK Pavilion at Lincoln Park 
2‐Man Presidents' Cup ‐ 1st Round Matches 
4‐Man Kick‐off (Random by Handicap) 
Club Clash (Sheridan @ Elma) 
Legends Memorial 2‐Man Scramble 
Senior Club Championship ‐ Round 1 
Senior Club Championship ‐ Round 2 
Ryder Cup ‐ Day 1 
Ryder Cup ‐ Day 2 
Club Championship ‐ Round 1 
Club Championship ‐ Round 2 
Club Championship ‐ Round 3 
Rain Date (If Needed)
Rain Date (If Needed) 
Memorial 4‐Man Scramble 
Nightmare 2‐Man 
Fall Party at 6:00pm ‐ NOCO Pavilion 

Club Membership dues are $160.00. Membership provides you with an official USGA GHIN handicap and 
makes you eligible to participate in club events. We are accepting new members. 

ALL DUES MUST BE PAID BY APRIL 15th TO AVOID BEING REMOVED FROM GHIN SYSTEM 
Please make checks payable to: Sheridan Park Golf Club, Inc. and mail them to: 

Sheridan Park Golf Club, PO Box 174, Buffalo, NY 14223 
1 Hole-in-One Club - members pay $10 to get into the pool and any member who subsequently hits a Hole-in-1 

at Sheridan (only) that is witnessed by an active Sheridan Club member and meets the other requirements 
documented at https://www.sheridanparkgolfclub.com/bylaws/hole-in-1-club will win a share of the pool. 

The pool starts the date of the Spring Party, and ends at 6:00 PM the night of the Fall Party. 

Please fill in all information, and return this with your 2025 dues: 

Name: Phone:  Cell:  

Address: 

Email: 

2025 Dues $160  
Prepay for the Spring Party on May 9th (Optional) $20 Yes:  
Prepay for the Fall Party on October 24th (Optional) $20 Yes:  
 Hole-in-One Club (Optional)  $10 Yes:  

(Total with all options $210)  TOTAL DUE: 

https://www.sheridanparkgolfclub.com/bylaws/hole-in-1-club
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Gentlemen, 

Welcome back current and new members to the 2025 Sheridan Park Golf Club’s 92nd Season. 

Though Buffalo’s weather today is not quite golf appropriate, it’s never too early to begin thinking about the 
forthcoming season. Our Board met in early January and plans are underway for another great season of golf. 
We welcomed Drew Monahan and Sean Conwell as new Board members and unanimously voted in a new/old 
slate of officers. Bob Cohan will serve as President, Bob Lombard as Vice President, John Haberman, Jr. as 
Secretary and Ed Hacherl as Treasurer. As you will note in the accompanying application we have changed 
dates on a couple of events, have done some eliminations and additions and noted that our Treasury, though 
not flush, is adequate to meet all of our current expenses. Thank you to our wonderful sponsors who help us 
keep our prize money up, and dues at a reasonable level.  

John Haberman Jr., Mike “the G” Giallella, Mike Zimmer and Jim Duggan have agreed to jointly handle this 
year’s Sponsorship Committee after Scott Wilson’s excellent job in the past. We would appreciate any 
suggestions that you might have regarding businesses or individuals whom we might contact. These 
sponsorships are the life blood of our Club and allow us to keep dues as reasonable as possible. Please give 
us a hand.  

As with so many other items in our economy the GHIN System has upped its annual fee yet again, so after 
keeping our dues the same through the last 2 GHIN increases, we will add an additional $10 to this year’s 
dues to offset GHIN’s 3rd increase. I believe that this is our first dues increase since 2021. Ah, the price of 
inflation.  

Our weekly tournaments will run as in the past with one exception. We will ask that weekly winners receive 
either 2 or 3 certificates from different vendors rather than take all certificates from the same sponsor. This 
will help alleviate the problem we encountered last year when individuals took all their winnings from the 
same sponsor and the more popular ones were exhausted early in the season. We believe that this will be a 
more equitable system. We look forward to receiving your renewal forms in a timely fashion (after April 15, 
those who have not rejoined must be removed from the GHIN system). We look forward to seeing you at 
the opening party and on the first tee. The Spring Party comes up quickly. Please let the club know ASAP if 
you plan on attending. It helps us get an accurate head count for food. 

The Tournament Registration process will remain the same as last year. Electronic sign up will be at 
www.signup.com (Preferred), sheets in the clubhouse, or emailing the club. Registration for all Events will 
close the Sunday night prior to the event. 

For more info: Website
http://SheridanParkGolfClub.com 

       Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/sheridanparkgolfclub/ 

  Questions? Email 
SheridanParkGolfClub@gmail.com 
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